
 
C A L I F O R N I A  

 
 

M E M O R A N D U M  
 

DATE: May 5, 2020 

TO: Christine Daniel, City Manager 

FROM: Sheri Hartz, City Clerk 

SUBJECT: Discussion On Requesting Additional Protocols And Protections For 
Workers Of Essential Businesses Providing Retail Services 

RECOMMENDATION 

Staff recommends that the Council Members discuss this matter as requested by 
Council Member Bauters.   

BACKGROUND / DISCUSSION 

At the City Council’s April 21, 2020 regular meeting, Council Member Bauters requested 
and received majority support for an item to be placed on a future agenda to consider 
whether to send a letter to the Alameda County Public Health Officer requesting additional 
protocols and protections for essential business workers providing retail customer 
services, or other alternatives. This item provides the opportunity for the Council to 
discuss this topic as requested by Council Member Bauters and provide direction to staff 
to take subsequent action. 

FISCAL IMPACT 

None at this time. 

STAFF COMMUNICATION WITH THE PUBLIC 

None 
 
 
PREPARED BY: Sheri Hartz, City Clerk 
 
 
APPROVED AND FORWARDED TO THE 
CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF EMERYVILLE: 

 
Christine Daniel, City Manager 

 
 


